
As senior citizens from a depressed area of the state, we think the cap and trade bill will do nothing 
more than add hardship to those on a fixed income and to those who are struggling to just support their 
families.  We also are in a large agricultural area and the increased fuel and natural gas prices would 
severely hinder what economy we do have.  Are you sincerely wanting to help the poor- the 
disadvantaged ?  Don’t pass this legislation that will scientifically do little to improve the environment.    
       Michael and Christie Amick  
       3821 Birch Rd.  
       Vale, Oregon    97918 
 


